
  
  

AAffffoorrddaabbllee  HHoouussiinngg  PPllaann  FFoorruumm    
 

The Town of Truro Housing Authority will hold a 
Public Forum on  

Thursday, October 11 at 6 pm at Truro Town Hall. 
 

 
 

The Forum is an opportunity to learn about and discuss 
the recently updated Truro Housing Plan with members 

of the Truro Housing Authority.   
 

 
 

The Plan provides an analysis of demographic data from the US 
Census, a housing needs assessment for Truro, existing 
challenges for affordable housing and a wide range of actions 
which might be implemented to expand the number of 
affordable dwellings in Truro.   
 

Copies of the Plan are available on line at the Town's 
Website.  

 
 http://truro-ma.gov/html_pages/documents/HousingAuthority/DRAFTAffordableHousingPlan2012.pdf  
                                                                          

                                                                          


